
From: AnnMarie Lain
To: "Herzog, Jeffrey A POA"
Subject: RE: Alpine Woods, City of Valdez - Corps Direction
Date: Friday, December 09, 2016 3:56:49 PM

Thank you for the information Jeffrey. I will be in touch.
-AML

-----Original Message-----
From: Herzog, Jeffrey A POA [mailto:Jeffrey.A.Herzog@usace.army.mil]
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 12:06 PM
To: AnnMarie Lain
Subject: RE: Alpine Woods, City of Valdez - Corps Direction

This is a link to the public website that contains the Feasibility Study for Salmon Creek CAP 205.  This project was a direct result of
the PAS Study in Seward that you already received from George.

My recommendation remains that we move forward with both a PAS study; as well as getting Valdez to the table on the National
level, in line for a CAP 205 project. 

http://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Portals/34/docs/civilworks/currentproj/SalmonCreekFinalFeasibilityReportEAandAppendicesAug2015.pdf

V/R

Jeffrey A. Herzog
GS/ CEPOA-PM-C
O: 907-753-2871
E: Jeffrey.a.herzog@usace.army.mil

PO BOX 6898
JBER, AK 99506

-----Original Message-----
From: Herzog, Jeffrey A POA
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 11:40 AM
To: 'alain@ci.valdez.ak.us' <alain@ci.valdez.ak.us>
Subject: FW: Alpine Woods, City of Valdez - Corps Direction

As requested.

V/R

Jeffrey A. Herzog
GS/ CEPOA-PM-C
O: 907-753-2871
E: Jeffrey.a.herzog@usace.army.mil

PO BOX 6898
JBER, AK 99506
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